
Footpath Construction, Chewton 

 

Background  

As part of Council’s commitment to maintaining and upgrading our footpath network to ensure 

accessibility throughout the shire, a section of footpath in Chewton was identified for replacement as 

well as construction of new path sections.  

 

This Project 

Located along Main Street Chewton (Pyrenees Highway), the design allowed for construction of 880 

metres of footpath between Adelaide Street and Railway Street on the southern side of the road and 

approximately 240 metres on the northern side running east from North Street. The extent of 

construction was dependent on tender submissions. An unmonitored (i.e. without traffic signal and 

zebra crossing) pedestrian crossing point was also constructed near the Chewton General Store at the 

intersection of Pyrenees Highway and North Street / Fryers Road. The area contains a mixture of 

commercial and residential properties, and care was taken during the construction period to minimise 

the impact to local businesses and residents. 
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